
Parents Appointments 

Wednesday 29th March 2017 

All appointments have now been sent out.  

Please contact the office if you would like 

to make an appointment. 

 

Easter Egg Competition 

 

The PTA are organising a children’s 

Easter Egg competition to be held at 

the end of term.  There will be winners 

from each year group.  Please bring all 

entries on the morning of Thursday 6th 

April 2017 

 

 

24th March 2017 

 

 

 

  

This Weeks Teacher Awards  

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Top Table 

 

 

 

Red First School Newsletter 

Easter Raffle 

Please make sure all raffle tickets are in by 

Monday 3rd April. 
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